201 S. Main Street
Lovington, NM 88260

:fg‘mLE LOVINGTON Ph. (575) 396 -1417

‘n‘i Economic Development Corporation evelynholguin@lovingtonedc.org

www.lovingtonedc.org

Lovington EDC Still Working Diligently on Bringing

in New Businesses to Lovington!

The Lovington EDC has been working diligently to keep economic development going in Lovington and moving forward through these
times of hardships and is proud to announce the coming of a New Full-Service Drive Thru Car Wash. The New ZK Express Tornado
Wash will be located on the corner of South Main and Ave G and will be very similar to the Hobbs Location. Executive Director Evelyn
Holguin said, “We are very excited about the continued revitalization of the south side of town. Not only are we revitalizing a property
we had decided to target when creating ‘Zone E’ and our Facade and Infrastructure Improvement Matching Grant, but filling it with a
Million Dollar Development”. This project is one of several projects going on rite now that the Lovington EDC and Nadeem Kassis have
partnered on. Mrs. Holguin expressed her gratitude for Mr. Kassis’s continued investment in Lovington.

LN Cobblestone Hotel & Suites Project Still Moving Forward
HOTEL & SUITES

Lovington will soon to be the new home of a Cobblestone Hotel & Suites! The Lovington EDC has been working with Cobblestone
over the last year on making this project come to life. The new hotel will be approximately 35,000 square feet and have
approximately 66 rooms. The estimated total cost for the construction is 4.5 Million Dollars with the Utilities Extensions scheduled to
start in the next 30 days and will continue with the clean-up of the property.
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The hemp manufacturing project with Big Dog Industries is still moving forward but is currently delayed due to the COVID-19

Pandemic. Big Dog Industries is currently waiting for the delivery of two, million dollar extraction machines, one of which is located
in Italy and the other in China. The closing on the property is scheduled to finalize on June 1st and the remodeling should continue
shortly after. The Lovington EDC is still looking forward to hosting a Job Fair in the upcoming months. If you would like to submit an
application for Big Dog Industries visit the Lovington EDC Office or visit our website (www.lovingtonedc.org/resources) to download

an application. Stay tuned...




